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Message:
January 26, 2022    Dear Joan Huffman    Thank you, Senator Huffman, and committee members.  My
name is Arnetta Murray from Brazoria   County, and I am here representing my elderly parents and
their neighbors who reside in Houston.     In Harris  County some people who feel like they
don’t have a voice or it’s all a waste of time.   Are fearful or redistricting and most times
don’t know when there will be a meeting or Town Hall   about redistricting.   I mean due to
these wonderful voting measures they now need an affidavit   to ride with me or others.   
Quickly, when drawing any lines, I would love to see a panel of citizens void of legislators.   
This would mean gerrymandering wouldn’t be an issue.   This panel of citizens would be advised  
that transparency and accountability would be a top priority because we want fair boundary lines  
where political parties aren’t the driving force but the People.      Sincerely,    Educator &
Councilwoman Arnetta Murray from Brazoria County




